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Dear Friends 

and Supporters, 
 
 

                         

            Students at the School for Blind Children preparing for the coming examinations. 
 

In India many important people are celebrated. 

During January, for instance, the School for Blind 

Children celebrated Brit Hodne, the founder of the 

school, who would have been 101 years old on 

January 10 – if still alive – as well as N.S.C. Boses 

who would have been 124 years old on January 

23. Bose (1895-1945) was a politician from 

Bengal, i.e. present West Bengal, where the 

School for Blind Children is situated. He was a 

member of parliament and fought for a free India. According to official sources 

he died over Taiwan on a flight to Tokyo. Some people, though, were of the 

opinion that he had survived and ended up in a Soviet prison, where he later died.      One of the students playing at one  
                                              of the jubilees. 

On Easter Sunday the School for Blind Children celebrated the resurrection of Christ with 

a service already at 05:30. How many Swedish students could manage to get up at that 

time?! But it’s wonderful to be able to call out: Christ is risen! when the sun is rising. 

The Foundation has received three fine pictures (see below) of a Christian Easter celebra-

tion from our contact person in the town Jammu, in the Muslim Kashmir region of 

Northern India.  

   
 

Warm greetings from the SB Foundation and board members Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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